

October 12, 2023
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.
Montvale Senior & Community
Center
One Memorial Drive, Montvale

For more information please call HARP 551-996-2038

- If you are enrolled in a non-Medicare Part B plan (HMO, PPO, etc), you may wish to receive your flu shot from your primary care physician, where there may be no charge.
- Medicare Part B participants MUST bring their Medicare Part B card so that we may bill Medicare.

Sponsored by the Montvale Board of Health in partnership with Northwest Bergen Regiona Health Commission and the Health Awareness Regional Program of Hackensack University Medical Center